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I am writing in firm support that SB120 be passed and the Act be added to the next
election. Confidence in the current voting system has been compromised and lost!
In person and ID is asked for, even required, for many standard activities: Reserving
a hotel room, purchasing alcohol or tobacco, renting a car, driving a car, seeing a
doctor. Flying in an airplane now requires "Real ID" or a passport. Our elections
should be even more secure and held to an even higher level of scrutiny. This is the
ONLY way to reestablish trust in our voting system. SB120 must be passed.



